7/28/22 - Weekly Board Notes

Patty Morrison - Balanced Beginning Kindergarten Program:

SEE ATTACHED MEMORANDUM TO SCHOOL BOARD_BALANCED BEGINNING DOCUMENT.

Heather Somers - Assessment Update:

We are happy to announce that our School District met all of the participation metrics assessed by the state for ISAT. We will not need to file any appeals this year. The proactive work done by school sites ensured that 95% of our students in each subgroup were tested. These exam results will be disaggregated and shared at an upcoming meeting. Congratulations to the school teams for their hard work and preparation.

In response to whether Lake City High School would be offering the ACT on site this year, Mrs. **Deanne Clifford** shared that they offer it each and every Saturday it is available. However, due to the low number of students who take this exam, they had made the decision to not interrupt the on-site learning of students on those school days. She believes that the District was in support of that decision.

Enrollment Numbers Reports as of 7/21/22:

Please see the attached for both Elementary and Secondary mid-summer enrollment numbers to see where we are currently for enrollment. CDVA enrollment is included in each report as well.

The numbers highlighted in yellow for each grade reflect students who have enrolled online but have not yet been processed into Skyward (sitting in limbo until our office staff return and process the enrollments).

SEE ATTACHED ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY ENROLLMENT REPORTS (2) DOCUMENTS.